Professional Enrichment Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
September 23, 2010  

EIT # 201, 10:00 – 11:00 AM 
Faculty Members Present:  Lisa Frazier, Lynette Macfarlan, Janie Moore, Jeannie Rosenthal, Gretchen Skivington and Cindy Hyslop. Not Present: John Rice, Melinda Gomez and Tom Reagan (All Excused) 
1. Next Meeting Date: The next meeting will be held on November 17th at 10:00 AM in EIT, #201. 

2. Review of National Presenters:  The committee agreed that the national presenters were well received by administrators, faculty and staff. The Enrichment Committee received a $5,000.00 budget for the 2010 – 2011 school year. A total of $3,900.00 was paid to Dr. Karre and Dr. Alliatt. The remaining $1,100.00 will be used for spring keynote presenters. The committee will research speakers who meet the metaprofession criteria. The Enrichment survey will also be taken into consideration when selecting speakers for the spring semester. 
3. GBC Presenters: John Newman and Cindy Hyslop will be presenting in-service trainings the morning of September 24th. Ed Nickel and Lisa Frazier will be presenting in-service enrichment trainings the morning of October 15th. Lynette has worked with Joyce Shaw to create a template for showcasing the GBC presenters. The fliers will be added to the GBC Committee pages designed by Susanna Dorr as well as the Webcampus Enrichment site developed by Lisa Frazier. Frank Daniels and Kevin Laxalt will deliver presentations on November 19th.  All GBC in-service enrichment trainings will take place the mornings of Faculty Senate (PEP Fridays). Dr. MacFarlane has contributed $100.00 for advertising costs. 
4. Brown Bag Lunches with Dr. Alliatt: Dates for Brown Bag Lunches with Dr. Alliatt were selected for the fall semester. Gretchen volunteered to reserve the Foundation Conference Room. She also agreed to facilitate the organization of the event on October 22nd. Lynette volunteered to facilitate the event on November 12th. 
5. Dare to Click Committee Pages: Cindy Hyslop volunteered to place Enrichment documents on the GBC Committee WebPages to include a members’ list, agendas, minutes, fliers, announcements and up-coming events. 
6. On-Line Enrichment: Lisa Frazier announced that the Distance Education Committee would like to work with the Enrichment Committee to enhance the development of on-line courses. This may involve developing a rubric of standards for on-line instruction; developing a GBC certificate program and/or developing a mentorship cohort model. Lisa stated that GBC is one of the few colleges that allow on-line courses to be developed and offered before the course is reviewed and approved. Lisa works with a UNR counterpart who may be willing to travel to Elko to provide on-line mentorship training. The committee will revisit this topic at the next meeting. 
Respectfully submitted by Lynette Macfarlan and Lisa Frazier, Co-Chairs 
